
RES 20-1263 3/9/2021 1:00 PM Sarah Brunner   Against  
Please retain the ability to guarantee bonds for various projects, including but not limited to charter 
schools. These bonds help our schools save tens of thousands of dollars AND save tax payer dollars. Our 
charter schools are an excellent option for those unable to pay private schools and unhappy with their 
neighborhood school performance. Please support our charter schools!  

  




